
From: Ariane Ice
To: Mari Brunner; Megan Fortson; Evan Clements
Cc: Brenton Cole; Justin Daigneault; Cody Gordon; Cody Gordon; Joel Banaszak
Subject: Withdrawal of Waiver 25.3.3.
Date: Monday, July 21, 2025 10:52:44 AM

Megan,
This email serves as formal notice that G2 Holdings, LLC is withdrawing their request for waiver of 25.3.3-
Excavation Below the Water Table. Based on the latest test results at the site it has been determined the waiver is no
longer necessary. Any concerns relating to this will be addressed in the application itself and in conjunction with
your third-party reviewers.
Thank you,
Ariane Ice
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